
GBOS Meeting Minutes 

08/21/17 

 

Members: 14 

Guest: 1 

 

Father Ted called the meeting to order. 

 

Ralph Butler brought a very large Golden Elf Cym. to auction with the proceeds going to 

the show fund.  It went for $15.00 

 

Some of the raffle plants were donated by: Larry Baker, Judy Kimble, Ralph Butler and 

Katherine Brown. 

 

Father Ted reported that the HOS workshop was great and that they had a wonderful 

time. 

 

No committee reports were given. 

 

Linda Baker had sent in the treasury report: $9,015.45 

 

Father Ted invited members to attend the HOS new comers meetings. 

 

The program was a discussion on plant problems that members were having.  People 

brought plants to be diagnosed and members gave advice to help solve problems with 

plants. 

 

Harriet and Dave gave the plant introduction. 

The winners were: 

Species- Vanda Vietnamia grown by Harriet.  She said it took several years to get it to 

bloom. 

 

Hybrid- Vanda Roberts Delight ink star grown by the Malins. 

 

Harriet did the raffle. 

 

Father Ted adjourned the meeting. 

 

Minutes submitted by Renee Hillman due to the absence of Joyce McMillan, Secy. 

 

 

 


